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Merger Update 

Hopefully by now you have read the proposed Merge Document which Pastor Ray presented on Sunday, January 28th.  

Pastor Ray encouraged us to pray about it before we read it.  

Pastor Ray encouraged us to:  

 not to complain about it,  

 gossip about it, 

 skim it and toss it, 

 or act out of fear.  

 Pastor Ray also reminded us to: 

  read it and pray for it, 

 read it and rejoice, 

 read it and act out of faith and courage, 

 read and list questions we have. 

Join us on Sunday, February 4th after Worship (there will be no Connection Groups) for our Q&A portion of this merger. Following 
all questions and answers we will have a required procedural vote. This vote is to allow the merger to go to a final vote that will 
take place on Sunday, February 11th after Connection Groups.   

Both churches will take their final vote on February 11th. If both churches vote to merge, we will become a “NEW” church as of 
February 12th. Una Baptist and Christ for the Nations will merge to make this “NEW” church to Glorify God and do His work for His 
Kingdom in the Antioch and Nashville area of our community. Again, if both churches vote to merge our first combined service as 
the “New” Church will be Sunday, February 18th at 10:00AM, with Connection Groups at 9:00AM. 

Merge together  

to become  

one “New” Church  

For Christ! 

Ladies! A Great Opportunity 

Some of you may have heard about the Spring Retreat planned by the ladies of CFTN. Since it was previously planned but will be 

just after the merger (if passed), they have generously reworked the registration to include Una ladies. They’ve adjusted the cost 

for multiple options including a Saturday-only plan. The retreat will be Friday, February 23rd through Sunday, February 25th. It will 

be held at Camp Widjiwagan and the cost are as follows: 

•  START:  5:00PM—Friday, February 23rd 

•  END: 12:30PM—Sunday, February 25th 

•  $100:  Saturday only  (includes t shirt, 3 meals, and 

 all materials for the day) 

•  $125:  All 3 days, no overnight. 

•  $150:  All 3 days, including overnight stay 

Please, pick up a procedure on Sunday in the front foyer for all the details. I’m really excited for this opportunity and have          

registered for the weekend. I hope some of you will join me! I think this is a great opportunity to get to know others and grow  

together as a new church family. If you have additional questions, please contact me.   

          Carrie Holladay  

Registration Deadline: 

Monday, February 5th at NOON 

Register at: 

https://christforthenations.churchcenter.com/registrations/

events/2143636 
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Una Kids 

    

 

 

 

 

____________________________________________________ 

WOW! 
 

This month we will be studying: 

 WOW! Jesus has the Power to heal!  Luke 7:1-10 

 WOW! Jesus has the Power to calm our fears! Luke 8:22-25 

 WOW! Jesus has the power to provide! John 6:1-15 

 WOW! Jesus has the power to save! Matthew 14:22-36  

 

 
  

                              Wednesdays, 6:00PM-7:15PM 

                                        Ages 4—6th Grade 

                Join  us for a fun time with Jesus, Arts, and Music! 

                  We will have a Valentine Party on February 14
th
. 

                                   Don’t forget to invite a friend. 

 

 

 

 

 

Please keep our English as a Second Language in your prayers. So far, we have 
had no students for the month of January.  Hopefully and prayerfully, they will 
come over the next few weeks.  Winter is slow, and last year, we had fewer or no 
students in January and February. But, as always GOD is in CONTROL! 

 

Pre-School Elementary 
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USA Group 

The USA Group is having a Valentine 

Party, and you can come without a 

Valentine. Join them on Tuesday,   

February 13th at 11:00AM in the     

Connections Area. Potluck is on the 

menu, so bring your favorite meat, 

vegetable, dessert, or drink to share.  

There will be fun, laughter, and a little 

meeting. Hope to see you then! 

Student Ministry 

Join us at the FOUNDRY in the Basement! Grades 7-12 

Sunday Morning Connection Group 

Bible Study with Aaron Holladay & Cereal Bar 

10:45AM—11:45AM 

Wednesday Evenings  -  6:00PM—7:15PM 

 

Please watch Group Me                   

and Social Media                                    

for updates on upcoming events! 

 

Please watch  Social Media 

 for next date! 

Come enjoy the fun! 

Crop and Craft 

Wee Worship / B.L.A.S.T. 

Feb 04—Chris Wurth and Ethan Gerald 

Feb 11 —Aaron Holladay and Emma Soztak 

Feb 18 —Rachelle Schuerman &  Michelle Kioko 

Feb 25 —Joy Brewer and Jody Rowland  

 Feb 04 —Stephanie Kittii 

 Feb 11 —Joy Brewer 

 Feb 18 —Jody Rowland 

 Feb 25—Joy Wallace 

How about signing up to work in our Wee Worship or B.L.A.S.T.   
If you are interested please let Rachelle Schuerman or Joy   
Brewer know.  In case you can’t reach them you can always 
contact the office and someone will let them know. 

Feb 13 Patsy Meeks 

Feb 17 Rachelle Schuerman 

Feb 18 Johnette Vanderpool 

Feb 19 Emma Szostak 

Feb 22 Shanna Wingo 

Feb 23 Lisa Fox 

Feb 24  Anita Williams-Turk 

Feb 26  Dale Sewell 

Feb 27 Ann Woods 

February Birthdays 

 

Children 

Our children’s departments and classes may 

soon have an exceptional influx of children. 

YAY!  But with that we will need some new 

volunteers to help.  Please be in prayer about 

where or how you might be willing to help and 

let the office know. There are all sorts of jobs behind the scenes 

that go on to make things happen.  So if you don’t want to be 

directly involved with the kids we may still have a job for you. 

Thank You 

Dear Church Family, 

Thank you for praying for Derrick and for our family during this 

time of illness. We are grateful for the phone calls, cards, hos-

pital visits, texts, and general inquiries as you have checked on 

us. Derrick is much better and is glad to be returning to church 

and leading in worship once again. Una has truly reflected 

Christ’s love to us, and we want you to know how much of a 

blessing you have been! 

Love, 

Derrick, Joy, Tybee, and Tara Wallace 
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             Aaron Holladay                            

 and wife, Carrie 

Deacon of the Month 

 

Food Pantry 

USA Group Planning Their FUN for the Year 

February 25 

March 31 


